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Everett Public Schools celebrates 25 years of student art shows  
 

[Everett, WA] ─ Everett Public Schools, in 
partnership with the Everett Public Schools 
Foundation, is celebrating 25 years of student art 
shows. 
 
The elementary art show is currently on display at the 
Community Resource Center (CRC) (3900 Broadway) 
until March 15, 2023, with the elementary art show 
open house tomorrow, March 2, 2023, from 6 – 7:30 
p.m. for families to view the art show in the evening. 
 

The elementary art show can also be viewed virtually on the district’s website. 
 
High school art will be displayed for public viewing from March 22 to May 4. All participating 
students, their family members and friends are invited to the High School Art Show Reception 
on May 4, 2023, 6 – 7:30 p.m. at the CRC with awards being announced at this reception. 
 
Middle school art will be displayed for public viewing from May 8 to June 8. All participating 
student artists and their family members and friends are invited to attend the Middle School Art 
Show reception on June 8, 2023, 6 – 7:30 p.m. at the CRC with awards being announced at this 
reception. 

 

--end-- 
 
For more information: 
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